	Buckinghamshire Reduce Single-use plastics – Grant Application form

	The Buckinghamshire Waste Prevention Fund supports local organisations, individuals, and schools.

The Buckinghamshire Reduce Single-use plastics aims:
· To educate pupils on
· the background to plastics 
· the amount of single use plastics they use at school
· easy steps the school can take to reduce their overall single use plastic 

What happens after I apply for the grant?
· Applications will be reviewed by the Buckinghamshire Recycles team within 10 working days.
· If successful Buckinghamshire Recycles will confirm when payment will be made to your school. We may be in touch to clarify aspects of the grant before payment is made.

Following up
Once you have received the funding, we would like to see how it has been used and how your work has helped reach our aims. As a condition of receiving the funding, we will be in touch to check on progress and gather feedback.



	Name of school
	

	Address
	

	Email address
	

	Main contact for project 
	

	How to supply the funding 
	Cross charge only:  please supply your cost centre (if known) or BACS details 

	
	

	Brief description of how you will spend the money 
	Include what items you intend to buy / area of the school to be used (for example reusable plates or cups, reusable wraps for the kitchen)


	Total funding required (max £150)
	£

	Date submitted
	
	 




If you need help completing the application, or would like to speak to a member of the team please email waste_strategy@buckinghamshire.gov.uk and include “Reduce Single-use plastics in Schools” in the subject heading. 
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